OUR LADY’S SECONDARY SCHOOL, TEMPLEMORE, CO.TIPPERARY

Monday, 8" April 2024

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

I am pleased to confirm that your son/daughter has been offered a place in the Leaving Cert Applied

programme for 2024-2026.

Leaving Cert Applied Programme affords the student many opportunities for academic advancement
and personal development through a practical hands-on curriculum. Project work, practical work, group
work and key assignments and tasks are core elements of the programme. Students are encouraged to

be self-directed learners and to work enthusiastically on all assignments.

During the summer holidays students should arrange suitable work placements for Wednesdays during
the school term. Consideration should be given to student aptitudes, interests and career ambitions
when sourcing work placements. School insurance details will be provided to employers in September

and vetting may be required in some cases.

Yours sincerely,
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Paul Fogarty Martina Butler

Principal Deputy Principal
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